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Dumile, pictured here, left for Europe in the middle of June. He is
undertaking a study tour in London and New York, and hopes to be
back within a year. Following the return of his works from the

Sao Paulo Biennale last year, two of his large drawings were
bought by the South African National Gallery, Some of his recent
works can be seen at Gallery 10I, |
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The image was most likely taken on the occasion of the opening of DUMILE’s
exhibition at Gallery 21, Johannesburg, on 12" June, 1967, and shows from left to
right Cecil Skotnes who opened the exhibition, DUMILE, and Mme. FML Haenggi,

one of the gallery’s directors.

This image was probably the only one then available to ARTLOOK to support the
news about DUMILE’s recent departure from South Africa.



